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20th December 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you may be aware Mrs Roberts will soon be needing to start her maternity leave. Mid year 
is never a good time for a change of teacher or a change of assistant head and so we took this 
into consideration when finding someone to take over from Mrs Roberts during this time.  
 
We are pleased to announce that Mrs Draper will be joining us at Warren Wood to cover Mrs 
Roberts’ role while she is on her maternity leave. Mrs Draper is an experienced classroom 
teacher who is curently teaching at Hilltop Primary Academy. She will be taking on Mrs 
Roberts’ role completely, so will be Owl class teacher and interim assistant head.  
 
In order to ensure a smooth transition for the class and the school, both Mrs Roberts and Mrs 
Draper will be at Warren Wood during term 3 and will be working together.  
 
I am sure you will all join with me in welcoming Mrs Draper to Warren Wood. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Woodroof 
Headteacher  
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